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Improving Urban Waters in Nairn 

 
What we are doing 
We are upgrading the waste water system in your area to help manage heavy rainfall, 
protect your community from flooding and improve the water environment.  To help plan our 
future works in this area we require to carry out some site investigation works within the car 
park outside Scotmid, Lochloy Road, Nairn.  This work includes, trial hole excavations, 
manhole surveys and a borehole ground survey.  See overleaf for details of the works.   
 

When are we doing it 
 
Work is planned to start from Monday 24th March and is expected to be 
completed within approximately 1 to 2 weeks 
 

 During the works there will be some restrictions to parking in the car park (details overleaf). 
 Part of the works involves a survey to locate a buried manhole near the car park entrance.  

The manhole once found will be opened up to carry out surveys.  The location of the 
manhole will determine whether or not we require any restrictions to the car park access.  
This part of the work will take approximately 1-2 days. 

 The borehole and trial excavation works in the east side of the car park will take up 
approximately 6 spaces for around 3-5 days depending on progress.    

 Working areas will be fenced off to ensure safety of workforce and car park users. 
 Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times. 
 Our contractors AIM will be carrying out these works on our behalf.  They will do all they can 

to keep disruption to a minimum. 
 
 
 
 
 

What happens next 

Project reference  
Capital/508080/CWA 
Our alliance partner, Caledonia Water Alliance 
will be carrying out this work on our behalf. 
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If you have any special requirements during our works or would like information in an alternative 
format or language, please contact us. 

 
We record all calls for quality and training purposes. 
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Thank you for your patience, understanding and continued support whilst we carry out these 
essential works. 

Yours sincerely 
 

Clive Duncan 

Customer Manager 

Caledonia Water 


